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Please be advised that the Annual General Meeting of the Hong Kong Folk Society 

will be held on SUNDAY MARCH 12, at "The Canny Man" , from 2 p.m. 
 

The meeting will then be followed by another informal music session. 
 

For those who have not yet been to the sessions at The Canny Man, it is right beside 
Carnegies, and the address is: 

 Basement, Wharney Hotel, 57–73 Lockhart Road, Wanchai. 
 

….and here are a few photos from a couple of recent sessions:  


